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Underwater Repair Works to Manoel Island Slip No 7 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that underwater repair 
works will be carried out at Manoel Island Yacht Yard slip No 7 within the sea area indicated 
on the attached chart (coloured in Magenta). 

 
The works are expected to start with immediate effect and will be completed by Sunday 15 

September 2013. 
 

A barge, service boat and divers will be deployed.   
 

Mariners are to note the above and give a wide berth of at least 100 m.   Any instructions 
issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS ) are to be adhered to. 
 
 
Chart affected BA 177 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




